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Good Evening, 

 

I’m writing in support of H.B 3086 with the -7 option. 

 

 I would Iike to see the membership of ODFW’s Commission changed to better 

represent the values and opinions of all of Oregon. It feels like over the past 15 years 

the Commission has transitioned to primarily representing the values, perspectives 

and priorities of the urban population centers, while ignoring the desires and 

perspective of rural Oregonians, hunters, fishermen and trappers.  

 

I see H.B. 3086 as a small step towards restoring balance in fish and wildlife 

management in Oregon and representing the voices of all of Oregon. 

 

Thank You, 

 

John 


